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July 31, 2023 

ROUTE 635 (HERITAGE ROAD) TO CLOSE FOR A BRIDGE REHIBILITATION 
 PROJECT IN PRINCE GEORGE 

Drivers should follow the posted detour route 
  

PRINCE GEORGE, Va. – Weather permitting, 
the Virginia Department of Transportation will 
close a section of Route 635 (Heritage Road) over 
Walls Run in Prince George for a bridge 
rehabilitation project beginning Tuesday, Aug. 8. 
Work is expected to be complete by late August 
2023. 
 
During work, drivers should follow the posted 
detour route: 
 
Route 635 (Heritage Road) northbound – Turn 
left onto Route 609 (Old Stage Road) and continue 
to Route 10 (James River Drive). Proceed to turn 
left on Route 10 to return to Route 635. 
 
Route 635 (Heritage Road) southbound - Turn 
right onto Route 10 (James River Drive); turn right 
onto Route 609 (Old Stage Road) and continue to 
Route 635. 
 

 
Anyone with questions about the project can call VDOT’s customer service center at 800-FOR-ROAD 
(800-367-7623). 
 
For the latest real-time traffic information or road conditions, call 511 or visit 
http://www.511virginia.org.    
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